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Notice of fisheries support

Public from: 13.03.2023
Public until: for an indefinite period

Põllumajanduse Registrite ja Informatsiooni Amet publishes this announcement under Regulation enacted pursuant to the Fisheries

Management Act.

Põllumajanduse Registrite ja Informatsiooni Amet announces that the reception of applications will take place on between 29 March and

05 April 2023 a..

The purpose of the grant is compensate operators involved in aquaculture production and processing of fishery and aquaculture products
for the portion of the increase in electricity prices which has occurred since the beginning of the Russian military aggression against
Ukraine, i.e. between 1 March and 31 December 2022. The cost of electricity consumption by the applicant shall be clearly linked to the
production of aquaculture products or to the processing of fishery and aquaculture products.

Please submit the application documents: PRIA e-service environment.

Further details can also be found in the Regulation on which the notice is based :
https://www.riigiteataja.ee/akt/126012023002
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